
                        
 

 P.O. Box 147117, Station A136, Gainesville, Florida 32614-7117, Phone: (352) 393-1218 
 

GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES 

Strategic Planning Department 

March 2, 2010  
 
Mr. Scott Miller 
Remedial Project Manager 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IV, Superfund North Florida Section 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
RE:  Request for Technical Assistance Grant for citizens in Gainesville with regard to 

Cabot/Koppers Superfund Site Gainesville, Florida 
  
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
This letter is voice our support for EPA to issue a Technical Assistance Grant (TAG) in 
Gainesville, Florida and to urge you to move forward with distributing this grant as 
expeditiously as possible.  As you know the cleanup of this site is a very high priority for our 
community.  Issuance of the TAG grant will help to inform our citizens and help them to 
participate as effectively as possible in the process.  Note that GRU cannot endorse any 
particular group.   
 
Thank you for your on-going effort in addressing the Cabot/Koppers Superfund site. If you 
need additional information, please contact me at 352-393-1218.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rick Hutton, P.E.  
Supervising Utility Engineer 
 
 
 
 
xc: Jen Cotter, Protect Gainesville Citizens 
 Correspondence 
  


